
At its meeting of April 29, 2015 the TTC Board adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 
 
“It is recommended that the Board: 
 
1.  Approve, in principle, the entrance connection between a new development located at 

2263 Yonge Street, known as E-Condos, and Eglinton Subway Station. 
 
2.  Authorize the execution of an Entrance Connection Agreement in accordance with the     

Toronto Transit Commission’s Entrance Connection Policy, and any other agreements       
arising as a result of the entrance connection, all on terms and conditions acceptable to    
the TTC’s General Counsel. 

 
3. Forward this report to the Director, Real Estate Services, City of Toronto”. 

 


